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23rd May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

When children are entering school grounds they must walk 

their bikes and scooters through the car park and paths.  

 

There have now been several incidents of pupils riding 
through the car park in front of cars.  
 

If children do not adhere to this bikes and scooters will 

have to be banned from school site. All children must stick 

to school paths also as this is for their safety.  

 

Please can you ensure all children are walking on school 

paths and not through the cars as this is extremely 

dangerous. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
C Williams     L Sellars 

Assistant Headteacher  Headteacher 
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